
Brian Schultz 

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 7:18 AM 
To: 'Duane Allen' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: #20240032-su 

¡CORRESPONDENCE 
’3/24/2025 
’DOCUMENT NO. 02017-2025 

Good morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Duane Allen <felixpo6@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, March 22, 2025 4:39 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fi. us>; commisioner.passidomo@psc.state.fl. us; Office 
of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: #20240032-su 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Thank you for taking the time to hear our concerns about EU’s application for sewer installation on our Islands. Your 
meeting in Englewood, Fl was very professional. 

As you know, this will be the second time the PSC has ruled on EU’s application. Your first ruling we believe was guided 
by our Charlotte County Commissioners not voicing support for EU and our strongly voiced community concerns. 

We are quite sure that EU’s personal contact with our Commissioners is what lead to your staff making reference to in 
their recommendation. 
From your meeting with us, we are sure our concerns have not changed. Your staff makes references to our 
commissioners support of EU. 

We know you will make your decision on April 1,2025. We know you may be guided by your staff. We would like to make 
our position clear. 
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If our County Commissioners want us to have sewers on our Islands, then they should responsibly do the following: 

1. Perform a study to determine what type of system is best for us. We have many speakers who stated 
the vacuum system would be wrong. 
2. Decide on what system is best and put it out for bid among qualified companies. 
3, Get us a grant if possible and if not charge us an appropriate price and amortized the initial amount on our taxes. Many 
counties have done this. 

If you find that you will follow your staff s recommendations, please be guided by our 3 requests above. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

Respectfully 

Duane L Allen 
felixpo6@yahoo.com 

Gisela Ziegler-Allen 
30 Gasparilla Way Placida, Fl 33946 941 928 3631 
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